
From: Sakata, Brianne@DWR <Brianne.Sakata@water.ca.gov>
Date: Tue, Apr 16, 2024 at 1:09 PM
Subject: RE: Cal Tri Lake Perris Water Quality
To: Victoria Carter <victoria@californiatriathlon.org>

Lake Perris currently does not have an algal bloom advisory in place; however, we have not started our
monitoring season yet so I do not have any toxin sample data. Lake Perris may have a few localized areas
of algal bloom activity according to the HAB satellite analysis tool , but overall the lake looks good (the blue
and green pixels are where the satellite detected cyanobacteria, and the black pixels are where it was not
detected). Here is a link to the State Water Board’s Healthy Water Habits that are a general good practice if
anyone suspects that an algal bloom may be present.
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